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Reminders

Monthly Bulletins are your one-stop-shop for all last month's highlights!

Contact Us

       ___________________________________

       ___________________________________

 Memos

Updates

All care plan changes should be 
handled by the Provider 
Reassessors during the 
assessment process.  Please do 
not refer these requests to the 
PCCP Team via the online 
request.

Please remember to send emails to 
QIQA@health.mo.gov and 
ProviderReassessmentReview@health.mo
.gov to ensure your questions are 
answered timely. 

Jamie Cockrum-Soles will be 
unavailable the last two weeks of May.  

Per the email that went out on 4/22/2024, 
the PCQs have been updated:

If you are not seeing these updates, 
please press F5 on your keyboard to 
refresh your web browser.

Assessment/Reassessment question 43 
language was updated.
SFCW section added.



       ___________________________________

We know many of you 
will begin taking 
much needed 
vacations.  If you are 
going to be out for an 
extended amount of 
time, please notify 
the PRR team via 
email.

This notification will allow the review 
specialist to determine if extra time is 
needed for Provider reassessors to 
respond to PRR clarification questions. 

Becka Schoettle

"Together, ordinary people 
can achieve extraordinary 
results." 

The new HCBS Case 
Management System is 
coming along nicely.  

We are currently working on system 
details pertaining to PRR and Provider 
Reassessor functionality. If you have 
any thoughts or suggestions on what 
you would like the new system to do, or 
how it should look, please let us know 
by emailing the Quality box. 

Spring is in the air!


